
HALEY M. SMITH SENIORS AND DUFFERS CLUB 
Pete Bysura, President in Memoriam 

2023 APPLICATION 
{Members should be 50 years of age or older, or have a handicap index of 18 or higher) 

 

 

Name: Date: 

Address: 

City & State: Zip: 

Email Address: Phone No.: 

 
 

VSGA/GHIN# _______________ (See Staff  to register for required HCGC handicap) 
 

This is a weekday tournament players club only. All players having a HCGC handicap are 

welcome. Membership in the Club guarantees tee-times for tournaments but does not entitle 

members to reduced green fees or individual preferential tee times. 
 

2023 Dues *      $25.00      [Does not include the HCGC handicap fee of $45.00] 

Memorial Bench Contribution:  □ $20.00  □ $10.00 
 

Make check payable to Seniors and Duffers  Check #  __________  $___________ 

 

Mail to: 

Leo Marier, Treasurer 

12804 Pinecrest Road 

Oak Hill, VA 20171 

Alternatively: 

Leave the completed form and check in an 

envelope at the Herndon Centennial Golf Course 

Pro Shop; Attn:  Seniors and Duffers Club. 

 
Tournament entries must be made at least 4 days prior to the tournament.  Tournament entry fee is 

$10.00, payable on the day of the tournament.  Late entries are welcome but must report to the Golf 

Course the day of the tournament.  We will make every attempt to get late entries on the course. 

Arrive at least 30 minutes prior to your tee-time. 
 

All tournaments are Net, some are Gross (See attached Club Schedule).  Handicaps will be based on 

the USGA World Handicap System. Unless noted otherwise for the tournament, tees are based on 

player’s handicap. Each player is responsible to ensure he or she posts all scores on VSGA outside 

tournament play. 
 

Tournament awards including closest-to-the-pin for many events will be distributed in the form of 

pro shop gift certificates. Trophies are awarded for the Club Championship Match.   
 

Memorial Bench Contribution:  The Seniors & Duffers Club was started by Councilman Haley M. 

Smith in the early 1990s to give opportunity for players who were not comfortable in the more 

competitive leagues. Pete Bysura managed the S&D Club for approximately 25 years and was elected 

“President for Life” by grateful members. The old bench, honoring players who have passed away, 

was stolen two years ago. We now have an opportunity to replace the bench which will honor Pete 

and others. Contributions are voluntary and appreciated. 


